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We are in need of volunteers to help especially during lunch time throughout the year. If
you are available any day of the week and would like to help, please fill out the form
below and return it to school as soon as possible.

Dear Parents/Guardians:

If you wish to volunteer at Alpha House you must attend a workshop with the
Archdiocese, “Protecting God’s Children and complete both a Criminal Background and
Child Abuse Check. This information was mailed out to you in June. Should you need
more information, please contact our office.

To volunteer you must be fully vaccinated and provide a copy of your vaccine card.
Thank you for your cooperation. Your participation will help make this a special year.

Sincerely,

Mary Becker
Director

Name:

Child’s Name: Session:

| am available: Day: Time:

Completed Virtus “Protecting God’s Children” Workshop Date:
Completed Child Abuse/Criminal Check
Submitted to Alpha House



